Trail Christian Fellowship 1881 Highway 62 Eagle Point, OR 97524 www.trail.org



August 13, 2021

Welcome to Awana at TCF. Our goal is "To reach boys and girls with the gospel of Christ and train them to serve Him." Thank you in advance for making your child's spiritual growth a priority.

<u>Club officially begins on Wednesday, September 8th, at 6:15 p.m.</u> Here is what to expect this year:

- **Memorizing Scripture** is central to **AWANA**. This comes from II Timothy 2:15 where we are told that **Approved Workman Are Not Ashamed** for studying God's Word. Your child will succeed better when scripture memory is practiced at home.
- Participation in special Handbook activities. Some may require your help at home.
- **Participation** in Theme nights (Annual calendar of events provided separately).
- **Singing** songs and **Listening** to counsel from God's Word.
- **Supporting** a missionary. Clubbers will help support the Awana Regional missionaries Joey and Virginia Cook. Please bring a donation of \$0.25 each Wednesday. In addition to learning the importance of spreading the gospel of Christ, clubbers will earn rewards for bringing their missionary donation each week.

Please register online at <u>www.trail.org</u>. Capacity may be limited by staffing levels. If you would like to ensure that your child can participate, please contact us regarding your opportunity to volunteer and make a difference for the boys and girls in our program. (Regular volunteers are eligible for ½ price club materials/uniforms.)

In addition to the rates shown below, an annual registration fee of \$5.00 applies to each clubber in lieu of club dues to cover various achievement awards and incentives.

Club	Vest/T-shirt	Handbook	Book Bag
Cubbies (3-4 yrs.)	\$10.00	\$10.00	\$7.00
Sparks (K-2 nd)	\$11.00	\$10.00	\$6.00 (optional)
T & T (3 rd – 6 th)	\$15.00	\$10.00	\$9.00 (optional)

We want EVERY child to be able to attend. Please don't let costs detour your child's participation. There is scholarship money available. Please contact Debbie Conley for information.

TCF wants to remind you that, if you or your child are exhibiting any signs of illness (such as fever, chills, cough, sore throat, runny nose, etc.), we kindly request that you refrain from bringing your child to AWANA until symptoms are cleared. Until then, please work on your lessons from home.

Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your child's spiritual growth.

Aaron Bradley Club Commander 541-538-9601 aaron@trail.org Debbie Conley Children's Director 541-878-3501 debbie@trail.org